
Mr. William Graff
President
American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue
McLean, VA 22101

RE: Young Design, Inc.
FCC ID: NM%-A2400S

Dear Mr. Graff:

This is in reference to the June 27, 2001 request for technical information for the above
subject project.

1- The units on page 11 have been corrected from dBm to MHz.  Please refer to the
submitted FCC Report.

2- The EUT can be step through various data rates and emission envelop does not
change.

3- Please refer to submitted User’s Manual.
4- Please refer to FCC Report sections 7.37 and 7.38.
5- Please refer to submitted User’s Manual.  Please note that the FCC Notice is on

the inside front cover of the manual in clear, bold notation.

Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact me.

Best regards,

Brian Haghtalab
Operations Manager


